
This week we are finishing up 
assessments for report cards and 
conferences. We will also be doing 
a few fun Thanksgiving activities. 
We will start back on the 
curriculum when we get back from 
Thanksgiving break.   -Mrs. Bianchi

• Conferences will be
virtual this year on
December 1st and
2nd…more to come!

• The book fair is coming to 
Bennie the week of 
November 29th!

• Don’t forget to sign up
for our PTA!

• There is NO school from
Wednesday, November 
24th thru Friday,
November 26th due to
Thanksgiving.

Reading
• Sight word: like
• Letter/sound: A
• 5 Senses
Writing 
• Letter writing
• Writing a simple 

sentence to match a 
picture

Math
• Counting and numbers 0 

to 10

Science/Social Studies
• Who Am I?
• Plant and Animal Needs
• Thanksgiving Activities

11-15-21 & 11-22-21


